
I am delighted to have been recently appointed by the NCH Board to the position of 
Director of Public Relations. I shall be embracing this role and developing our public image 
and contacts with media forthwith. We are living in exciting times for our profession, and 
despite current challenges with Covid-19, we are needed more than ever to provide our 
clients with professional therapy services. Part of my role will be to raise awareness with 
the media of our professional input into public health. I want to begin my position within the 
NCH by thanking you all for everything you do to improve your clients lives. Your NCH is 
here to improve your professional image, and standing in the community, and across the 
nation.

I have worked in healthcare for 29 years now, and I am a clinical/medical hypnotherapist, 
completing my HPD with NCH in 2014. I run a busy clinic in North Wales. I am also a 
psychotherapist, acupuncturist, nutritionist, lecturer/trainer, and retired medical advisor, 
and have worked for several governments in senior consultative posts. I have a keen 
interest in social prescribing, and really want to get NCH members to the front of this 
revolution in national public healthcare.

I look forward to working with, and for you all into the future. Please do contact me with 
any campaigns you are running, whether locally or regionally, or interested in being a part 
of, and with anything else you feel promotes our work as hypnotherapists. 

I wish you all the best of health and happiness

Marc Johnson


